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April 1, 2015 
Thought for the Week 

“ On entering the tomb they saw a young man sitting on the right side, clothed in a white robe, and they were 
utterly amazed.  He said to them, “Do not be amazed! You seek Jesus of Nazareth, the crucified. He has been 
raised; he is not here. Behold the place where they laid him. But go and tell his disciples and Peter, ‘He is going 
before you to Galilee; there you will see him, as he told you.’” Mark16: 5-7 
 
 

Mission Statement 
 

As educators of Immaculate Conception Catholic School, we 
believe that the purpose of a Catholic education is to provide 
a foundation in the Scriptures, Traditions and ongoing 
teachings of the Catholic Church.  We develop faith based, 
spiritual, life-long learners who exemplify the pursuit of 
excellence in all opportunities found in our global community.  

 
Immaculate Conception Catholic School 

Schoolwide Learning Expectations-Elementary School 
 
What students should know, understand and be by 
graduation: 
 

1. A Faith Filled Active Catholic who: 
a. Talks to God 
b. Learns about the life of Jesus 
c. Helps by doing good deeds 
d. Makes good choices and is nice to 

everyone 
 

2. An Academically prepared Person who: 
a. Puts forth good effort in everything 
b. Works well alone and with others 
c. Thinks before making choices 
d. Uses computers for making learning fun 

 
3. An Effective Communicator who: 

a. Can speak well in front of others 
b. Uses complete sentences and good 

grammar when speaking and writing 
c. Uses computers and the internet for learning 

 
4. A Critical Thinkers who 

a. Understands information learned 
b. Thinks before doing something 
c. Practices what is learned 

 
5. A Responsible Citizen of Global Awareness who: 

a. Follows and respects rules 
b. Gets to know one another 
c. Cares for God’s creation 
d. Helps others in the community 
e. Treats everyone fairly-Do unto others as you 

would have them do unto you	 

Principal’s Message 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On behalf of the faculty and Staff of 
Immaculate Conception Catholic School, 
I wish you all a bessed and happy Easter.  
School will dismiss at 12 noon tomorrow, 
April 2nd and resume on Monday, April 
13th.  Enjoy your Easter break! 
 

      

  



Mini Calendar 
Wednesday, April 1 Mass at 8 am 

 Church Uniform 
Room Parents’ Meeting  
at 7 pm 

Thursday, April 2 Holy Thursday 
Monthly Awards at 8 am 
12 pm dismissal 

Friday, April 3 Good Friday-No School 
Saturday, April 4  Holy Saturday 
Sunday, April 5  Easter 
Monday, April 6  
Through Friday, April 10 Easter Vacation – No School 
Monday, April 13 School Resumes 
Tuesday, April 14 Room Parent sponsored 

bake Sale 
Wednesday, April 15  Mass at 8 am 

 Church Uniform 
Thursday, April 16  
Friday, April 17 12-noon dismissal 
Saturday, April 18 
Sunday, April 19 Grade 1 Faith Family hosted 

Mass 
Monday, April 20 School Board Meeting 7 pm 
Tuesday, April 21 
Wednesday, April 22 Mass at 8 am 
    Church Uniform   
 
	
 

 
 

Revolution Food Service Program 
Chair Person Needed 

 
We are in need of a person to oversee the daily 
breakfast/lunch program.  This is a paid position 
that requires approximately 3 hours a day, 
Monday through Friday. If you are interested 
please contact Mr. McMains.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Summer School 2015 
We are considering offering a summer 
school program this year.  If you are 
interested in having your child attend this 
program please return the interest form 
that was sent home in last week’s 
newsletter. 

 
 
 

 
 
Our next monthly awards assembly will be 
held tomorrow morning, April 2nd at 8 am. 
 
 

 
 

Registration for the 2015-2016 School Year 
 
We are in the process of preparing for 
registration for the 2015-2016 school year.  
In order to assist in this process we need to 
know how many students are planning to 
return for the next school year. Please 
complete the Intent to Return Form that 
was sent home in the March 4th newsletter. 
Please contact the office if you need a 
form.  The registration process will begin 
after Easter vacation.  
 
	
	

Catholic Education Foundation 
 
Applications for tuition assistance from the 
Catholic Education Foundation (CEF) are 
now available. All families who had 
negotiated tuition this year are required to 
complete a CEF application for next year. 
Parents may download an application from 
the school website under the Admissions 
tab, financial aid, drop-down. Paper 
applications are also available in the 
school office. Applications are due by April 
24th.  If you know of a prospective family 
who needs tuition assistance, please 
encourage them to apply.   
 
Remember all families who cannot pay full 
tuition are required to complete a CEF 
application.   
 


